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C-5 Counselor Access and Confidentiality

The Nevada State Education Association believes that every student should have unrestricted access 
to a school guidance counselor.


RATIONALE:  According to the American School Counselor Association, "historically, the term 
“guidance counselor” was used to refer to counselors working in the schools. This term has evolved 
to “school counselor” as the scope of duties has changed and evolved. Although some schools still 
used the outdated “guidance counselor” term, the American School Counselor Association 
encourages the use of “school counselor” to more accurately reflect the role."


